The Heartland Antique Radio Association, Inc.
Minutes of the October 18, 2018 Meeting

The HLARA monthly meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm at the Hardesty Regional Library,
Tulsa, OK by the president, Jerome Thomas.

The following officers were present:
Board Member: Scott Petty President Jerome Thomas
Board Member: Gene Vickery Secretary-Treasurer Earl Massoth

Including officers, 9 members were in attendance. (The Secretary notes that there were no August or
September meetings because the library meeting rooms were unavailable — due to power outage in
August and library preempted in September.)

Reports:
The financial report and the minutes of the last meeting were read by Earl Massoth and were
approved.

Announcements:

Jerome brought us the sad news that Frank Karner had just passed away.

Jerome mentioned that there was a good turnout for the Fall Swap Meet.

Jerome reminded us that there would be no December general meeting and that the Christmas party
would be held on December 13 at the White House Mansion.

Old Business: No old business was conducted.

New Business:
Gene brought it to our attention that we may want to look for a new location for our next Swap Meet
and that he will follow up on this.

Program:
Earl presented this month’s program. He discussed the history of batteries and early battery radio
applications.

Show and Tell:
There were 2 show-and-tell presenters. Jerome showed us a Perma Power battery eliminator. Eldon
described a battery operated Philco radio.

Drawing for “door prize™:
The “door prize” drawing was won by Ron Lander. He picked an item from the auction table, then
donated it back to the auction.

Auction:
The usual donation auction was held and we received $18.25.

The meeting was adjourned.
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